Craig, Sondra

From: Madi Proksch <madiproksch@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 9, 2022 4:34 PM

To: ZZ City Clerk External

Ce: <3 MOM

Subject: Conversion therapy ban

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***

We need to prohibit conversion therapy, here’s why.

Hello. My name is madi. I’'m in 7th grade, going into 8th grade. | am bisexual. | have Friends who are not straight as well,
Most who are closeted. imagine the multiple more children who would be scared to come out to the world, who would
be forced to stay quiet about their identity because they could be subject to harsh treatment? To be honest, I'm scared
for what this could mean for the future of our city. Families with openly queer children wouldn’t want to move here
because random people who don’t know anything about them would tell them that the way they were born was wrong!
That’s not for anybody else to decide at all. What conversion therapy does is manipulation. | think | can speak for all of
the queer kids here that we would feel so much safer if you banned conversion therapy. Please, please don’t force us
back into the closet. Help us feel safer.

- the future generation of your city



